
January Newsletter

     Happy New Year! January
is here, and we’re halfway
through the service year. If
your club hasn’t paid its
dues yet, there’s still time,
but don’t wait too long.
Clubs that don’t pay by
February will remain
delinquent, so make sure to
handle it soon. Let me know
if you have any questions or
need help with the process.

     Spring Rally is just
around the corner on
February 22nd. At the event,
we’ll be electing a new
Lieutenant Governor. If
you’re interested in running,
now is the time to review
the election process. Feel
free to reach out if you have
questions or need guidance.

     This year marks Key
Club’s 100th anniversary,
which means all suspended
clubs can reactivate for free.
It’s a great opportunity to
encourage participation
and make this milestone
year one to remember.

     If you notice any glitches
or issues on the Key Club
website, please let me know
so we can address them
quickly. As always, feel free
to contact me with any
questions, concerns, or
ideas.
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Spring rally

The Spring Rally on February
22nd is an important meeting
where the new Lieutenant
Governor will be elected.
Everyone is encouraged to
attend and show support for
the candidates. Don’t miss this
chance to be part of the
process!

Schoolhouse

Key Club’s partner
SchoolHouse helps provide
school supplies and support to
students who need it most.
Their efforts aim to close gaps
and improve education for all.

DCON

DCON will be a great chance
for you to meet fellow key
clubbers from across the
district. It will be held in
Lexington this year between
March 24 and 16. See you all
there!

YOF

Key Club’s Youth Opportunities
Fund (YOF) provides grants
ranging from $100 to $2,000 for
service projects by members.
It’s a great way to get funding
for your community projects
and bring your ideas to life.

A Few Notes To
Remember

Erika’s Lighthouse has
plenty mental health
resources
Peace Corp is a US
government volunteer
program promoting peace
and friendship
Everyone is important and
deserves respect and
kindness
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